
 

 

3 December 2020  

The Board of Regulators of the Iberian Electricity Market   - CR MIBEL  - (comprised 
by the energy and financial regulators of Spain and Portugal) has submitted for 
public consultation the adoption of potential measures to improve the liquidity of 
MIBEL forward markets.  

This consultation paper is mainly addressed to electricity wholesale market 
participants, and can be accessed at the following link. 

MIBEL BOARD OF REGULATORS CONSULTATION PAPER ON 
POTENTIAL MEASURES TO IMPROVE THE LIQUIDITY OF MIBEL 
FORWARD MARKETS 

https://www.cnmv.es/Portal/publicaciones/listadodocumentos.aspx?tDoc=54

